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Comments: To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I'm writing with many concerns about this planned expansion for Grand Targhee.  The scope of it seems

immense! Overall I really hope that all the studies recommended by VARD in their letter to you are completed,

and carefully considered.  This type of major expansion will have vast and lasting effects not only on the

immediate area near Grand Targhee, but in Teton Canyon, and possibly the iconic views of the Teton Range

from Teton Valley as well.  The ecosystem we have here should be jealously guarded for the enjoyment of all,

not necessarily developed for a private holding for the use of a paying few.  Please be over-cautious in assessing

lasting impacts to this valuable and unique area.  Thank you for your consideration.


